
3. UPDATE ON LINLITHGOW LOCH IMPROVEMENTS 

 The panel considered a joint report (copies of which had been circulated) 
by the Head of Operational Services and the Head of Planning, Economic 
Development and Regeneration providing an update on the various 
improvements proposed for Linlithgow Loch and surrounding areas. 

 The report recommended that the panel: 

 1. Not the contents of the report and Appendices 1 and 2; and 

 2. Offer any comments about further improvements to the Loch and 
surrounding areas. 

 Decision 

 To note the contents of the report and appendices. 

 


